
 
Senior production of Jesus Christ Superstar 2024 

 
We are pleased to be able to share with you the details of our senior production of Jesus Christ 
Superstar 2024. Performances will take place at 6pm on Monday 5th – Thursday 8th February 
2024 in Neuadd Celyn.  
 
Tickets will go on sale on Monday 15th January 2024 at 8am. They can be purchased via the QR 

code below or you can access them via following link: https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/jcss2024  

All tickets will be digital and can either be printed at home or shown on your phone to gain entry to 

the event. 

Ticket prices: Adult ticket: £12 + booking fee, Child/Concession ticket: £10.00 + booking fee. 

If you need to request an exchange or refund, then please contact Amy Butler on  

029 21 056318 who will be able to assist you with this. 

  

Please note: Refunds may take up to 10 days to process and will NOT include the booking fee. 

  

 

Scan QR code to purchase tickets 

 

 

If you have any further questions regarding tickets then please email 

chsevents@cardiffhigh.cardiff.sch.uk. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mr D Leggett 
On behalf of the Music and Drama departments 
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